
                                                                  
     

 

                                                  MEMORANDUM 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

TO:           Fayez Kazi, Chair and 

     Planning Commission Members 

                 

  

FROM:     Maureen Meredith, Senior Planner  

                Long Range Planning Division, Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:     August 6, 2019 

  

RE:  NPA-2019-0022.01 – 200 Academy Drive 

(No associated zoning case at this time) 

Indefinite Postponement Request by the Staff  
 

 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

City Staff is requesting an indefinite postponement of the above-mentioned plan 

amendment case. The Applicant intends to file an associated rezoning case on the 

property which will include a traffic impact analysis (TIA). When both cases are ready to 

return, new public hearing notices will be sent with new Planning Commission and City 

Council hearing dates.  

 

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the Planning 

Commission’s policy.   
 

 

Attachment: Map of property location 
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